
If you would like further information or would like to

have an informal chat please contact:

Pilkington Family Trust

Salisbury Street

Off Chalon Way

St Helens

WA10 1FY

Telephone No

01744 742529

email: enquiries@pilkingtonfamilytrust.com
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The Pilkington Family Trust

The Trust Fund aims to offer support to our beneficiaries when it is

needed. This support comes in many different forms – home visiting,

offering guidance and advice, liaising with other appropriate organisations

and possibly the provision of care services.

To direct our charitable resources to those people who need it most, we

will discuss your circumstances confidentially with you and assess how

your needs are best met and by whom as there is a qualifying criteria. For

more information ring 01744 742529.

The Pilkington Family Trust
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A Welfare Officer may call out to see you  to

offer advice and information or to help with a

particular problem.  The Connections letter is

sent out to those people who do not wish to be

visited, to enquire as to your well-being.

Domestic Service – this is for people who are

unable to do their own housework and have

no family to  help.

Carewatch is a scheme which allows carers

free time for them to pursue activities they

may want to undertake whilst the person they

are caring for is looked after.

A Hairdressing Grant may be available  for

people who cannot get out to a  salon and

have no family to take them.  This enables

them to have a mobile hairdresser

A Gardening Grant may be available to

people who are unable to maintain their

garden and have no family who can do it

for them.

Re-union Lunches are arranged across the

country to allow former  colleagues and

work-mates to catch up with each other.

Ruskin Lodge is our Respite Care Home

which enables beneficiaries, and employees

who are carers, to have a rest from their

caring role.

In particular cases of hardship a

Discretionary Grant may be paid to help

people through a difficult time.

Link up is a scheme introduced to maintain

regular contact with people who may be

experiencing loneliness. Janet will ring on a

regular basis just for a chat or to offer help

and advice.
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